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Principal	Investigator:	Dr.	Yulia	Landa	
 
 

Location:	 Icahn	School	of	Medicine	at	Mount	Sinai,	Aron	Hall,	50	East	98th	
Street,	Suite	1B,	New	York,	NY	10029	

 
 

Study	Description:	The	project	is	looking	for	individuals	diagnosed	with	
schizophrenia,	and	family	members	of	such	individuals,	to	share	their	past	
experiences	with	discussion	about	the	condition	with	doctors	and	other	mental	
health	professionals.	We	are	also	seeking	advice	about	ways	we	might	educate	
doctors	to	improve	communication	with	patients	and	families	about	their	condition.	
Participation	in	this	study	will	involve	a	one‐time	interview	lasting	30‐60	minutes.	

 
 

If	you	have	ever	been	diagnosed	with	schizophrenia,	or	if	you	are	a	family	
member	or	carer	of	an	individual	who	has	been	diagnosed	with	
schizophrenia,	and	would	like	to	participate	in	this	study,	please	contact	Dr.	
Yulia	Landa	or	research	coordinator,	Rachel	Jespersen:	

 
 

Phone:	212‐659‐5606	
Email:		yulia.landa@mssm.edu,	Rachel.jespersen@mssm.edu	

 
IRB approved 8/10/16‐8/9/17 
 
 
 
 
 

 


